[bookmark: _GoBack]REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
PYROTECHNICAL DISPLAY FOURTH OF JULY


Notice is hereby given that the CITY OF PASCAGOULA, Mississippi will receive proposals for PYROTECHNICAL DISPLAY FOR FOURTH OF JULY CELEBRATION until 2:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 9, 2017 at the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 603 Watts Avenue, Pascagoula, Mississippi  39567, at which time they will be opened.
All proposals shall be submitted in a sealed envelope addressed to the City Clerk of the City of Pascagoula, Mississippi. If a proposal is submitted by mail, the post office address of the City Clerk is P.O. Drawer 908, Pascagoula,  Mississippi  39568-908.
All proposal envelopes shall be marked “FOURTH OF JULY FIREWORKS SHOW, TO BE OPENED Thursday, March 9, 2017 AT 4:00 P.M.”, and if any envelope is not so marked any proposal contained therein will be not be considered.  
All proposal envelopes must contain the proposer’s name and mailing address on the face of the envelope and specify the name of the proposal item.
Specifications and proposal information may be obtained at the office of the Purchasing Agent at 603 Watts Avenue, during legal office hours.  The phone number is (228) 938-6722.  Specifications and proposal information may be obtained via e-mail upon request at bidding@cityofpascagoula.com.
The City reserves the right to evaluate all proposals, waive any technicalities or informalities, reject any or all proposals, and further specifically reserves the right to make the award in the best interest of the City.

						Pascagoula Assistant City Clerk


						By: /s/Karen Kennedy
						Karen Kennedy, Asst. City Clerk
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